
To: "Van Kampen, Joshua" <Joshua.VanKampen@hamilton.ca>  

Cc: Sarah Baker <sbaker@hscorp.ca>  

Subject: GreenON Social Housing Program Termination Notice  

 
SENT ON BEHALF OF HOWIE WONG  
  
Dear Josh: 
  
Re:      Ontario Transfer Payment Agreement re: GreenON Social Housing Program  

between City of Hamilton and Housing Services Corporation effective as of April 24, 2018 
  
Ontario has cancelled the cap and trade program.  We received written notice from Green Ontario Fund 
that the GreenON Social Housing Program is terminated effective August 13, 2018. 
  
Accordingly, we are providing you this letter as notice of termination of the captioned agreement 
effective as of August 13, 2018 pursuant to section A.13.1 of the agreement. 
  
We will shortly begin discussions with the Province on the wind-down of the GreenON Social Housing 
Program.  At this stage, we cannot provide any guidance on the potential wind-down terms.  We 
anticipate that the wind-down terms will be available in early August 2018. 
  
If you have any questions in the interim, please contact Sarah Baker at 416-594-9325 ext. 322 or 
sbaker@hscorp.ca. 
  
Yours truly, 
Howie Wong 
Chief Executive Officer 
Housing Services Corporation 
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